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From: John Temple Ligon <johntemple.ligon@wifur.org>

Sent: Thursday, December 29, 2016 9:02 PM

To: John Temple Ligon

Subject: Take the kids to the S.C. Philharmonic

NEW YEAR'S ADAM 

 

Friday night, tomorrow night, at six is our annual observance of New Year's Adam. New Year's Eve is this Saturday 

night, as you well know, but can you pick up on the idea that Adam came before Eve? It's a great opportunity at my 

place, 2225 Terrace Way, to raise a few bucks for the kids at the John de la Howe School in McCormick, South 

Carolina. It'll cover their expenses for Saturday, February 4, their cultural road trip to Columbia, touring and museum 

going. They'll hit the Pig to buy live lobster for an early supper. Earlier lunch will be at the Gourmet Shop. After 

supper they go to the Koger Center for the S. C. Philharmonic. They take their bus back to McCormick that night.  

 

I'll supply the flutes and the prosecco this Friday night, and I'll even pay the professional opera singers and their 

pianist at my place, so do plan to be entertained. But how 'bout a little help? Can anybody drop some fresh fruit and 

sliced baguettes on my porch? Give me a call: 394.5682. It's a gathering for three hours, 6:00 p.m. until 9:00 p.m., 

and what I want from you is a minimal contribution of $25 per person as your price to drink the prosecco, eat the fruit 

and the French bread with some Brie on the side.  

 

You'll have a grand time, I assure you. Besides, later, drop in on us Saturday afternoon, February 4, and have lunch 

with us. 

 

Hope to see you tomorrow night. And thank you, by the way, to all of you who have mailed your contributions. Very 

encouraging.  

 

John Temple Ligon 

2225 Terrace Way 

Columbia SC 29205 

 

803.394.5682 

 


